Begin forwarded message:

From
Subject: SV: Request for information on data sharing policies of genome projects
Date: 28 May 2021 at 10:39:06 BST

To: e —
D

Thank you for reaching out to Danish National Genome Center.

However the two specific projects mentioned in your letter - Genome Denmark and FarGen — are not
part of the Danish National Genome Center.

The Danish National Genome Center is a new government agency and an authority within the Danish
Healthcare system (https://eng.ngc.dk/).

We are unfortunately unable to help you in your request.

Kind Regards
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